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LEGAL ETHICS OPINION 474  LAWYER-TO-LAWYER PROGRAM. 
 
     
 
    A lawyer-to-lawyer program, in which less experienced attorneys are referred to 
attorneys with experience in particular areas to assure adequate legal service to the 
formers' clients, is not only proper but also commendable. 
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   Legal Ethics Committee Notes. – Rule 1.6 Comment [7a] governs such “mentor” 
conversations. 
 


